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Food drive unofficial results are in!

Summary: <i>(Drum roll, please.)</i> The unofficial results are in: 3,797.2275 pounds of food was collected during
the October 18 Trick-or-Can/Cans Across America food drive, a cooperative partnership between UMM and the
off-campus Morris community. The food was transported Thursday to the Stevens County Food Shelf. 

(October 20, 2006)-(Drum roll, please.) The unofficial results are in: 3,797.2275 pounds of food was collected during
the October 18 Trick-or-Can/Cans Across America food drive, a cooperative partnership between UMM and the
off-campus Morris community. The food was transported Thursday to the Stevens County Food Shelf. 

Several of those who volunteer at the local food shelf were on hand Wednesday evening during an appreciation event.
UMM Chancellor Jacqueline Johnson, Morris Mayor Carol Wilcox and Troy Goodnough, campus sustainability
coordinator and one of several event planning committee members, thanked the volunteers and those who so generously
contributed food and their time.

The Cans Across America portion of the event was a national effort by Sodexho Campus Services to break a Guinness
Book of World Records record for the most food collected by a non-charitable organization in a 24-hour period.
Trick-or-Can is a long-standing annual commitment by UMM students who live in campus residence halls to canvas the
city of Morris collecting non-perishable food and other items for the local food shelf.

An official tally of contributed food, along with notification of whether or not a record was set will be known at a later
date.

Through personal and academic discovery, the University of Minnesota, Morris provides opportunities for students to grow
intellectually, engage in community, experience environmental stewardship and celebrate diversity. A renewable and sustainable
educational experience, Morris prepares graduates for careers, for advanced degrees, for lifelong learning, for work world flexibility
in the future, and for global citizenship. Learn more about Morris at morris.umn.edu or call 888-866-3382.
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